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Kirkwood Community College will be hosting a pair of boys basketball  camps in June at the
Michael J. Gould Recreation Center on campus.

  

The first camp is for boys who will be entering Grades 3 through 8  this fall and will be held June
6-8. The fee is $135 and includes  lunch for two days.

  

The second camp is for boys who will be entering Grades 5 through 9  this fall and will be held
June 19-21. The fee is $75.      

  

Families can register their camper at www.kirkwood.edu/ce. For more  information or to obtain a
camp brochure, contact Lynn Lueck at  319-398-4909 or Lynn.Lueck@kirkwood.edu.
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